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Notable differences of the replacement 10.1-Inch Display, part number 818-7240: 

• The replacement Display has different mounting requirements. 

• The replacement Display comes with a power supply. 

Table 1 – End-of-Life (EOL) Product Description and Replacement Product Information

Part Numbers of EOL 
Product

Product Description
Replacement Product 

Part Number
Replacement Product 

Description

818-9022
818-9023

Site Supervisor 4.3-Inch 
Touchscreen Units

818-7240 Site Supervisor 10.1-Inch 
Display Unit

EFFECTIVE DATE: 08-JAN-2019

EOL REASON: Replacement product now available 

LAST PURCHASE DATE: No longer available

LAST SHIP DATE: No longer available

CONTACT: Copeland Sales Department

ACTION REQUIRED:
Discontinuation of the following Site Supervisor 4.3-Inch Touchscreen Units, 
part numbers 818-9022 and 818-9023 replaced by the Site Supervisor 10.1-Inch 
Display Unit effective January 08, 2019.
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